
Public Notice 
July 22, 2024 

 
The Village of Debden will be replacing a 

fire hydrant on 2nd Avenue West on 
Tuesday, July 23, 2024.   

Isolating for this repair will cause a water disruption for all 
users on 1st Avenue West, and north of the railway tracks. 
As we do not know the extent of the damage, we cannot 
estimate the time of service disruption. Please prepare to 
be without water starting as early as 10:00 a.m. for a good 

portion of the day.  Also, prepare to be on a Boil Water 
Advisory once water service resumes.  

Sorry for any inconvenience. 
 

This notice will be affecting the following users: 
▪ 1st Avenue West 
▪ Main Street from 1st Avenue to Highway 55 
▪ Railway Avenue – (East and West) 
▪ Highway Avenue West 
▪ Services along Highway 55  

 
 

 

Company Name 

Village of Debden      Box 400  Debden, Saskatchewan  S0J 0S0      (306)724-2040 
 
 


